(NAR) VOL. 6 NO. 2 / APRIL - JUNE 1995

[ LTFRB MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR NO. 95-004,
June 07, 1995 ]

APPLICATION FOR TOURIST BUS SERVICE

Effective immediately, applicants for franchises to operate tourist buses are hereby
required to furnish the Provincial Bus Operators Association of the Philippines
(PBOAP), with postal address at Rm. 313, Anita Bldg., 1300 Quezon Avenue cor.
Timog Avenue, Quezon city, and the Philippine Association of Tourist Transport
Operators (PATTO), with postal address at Suite 403 Morning Star Travel Center,
Pedro Gil corner J. Bocobo Sts., Malate, Metro Manila, with a copy each of their
applications filed with the Board.

Adopted: 07 June 1995

(SGD.) DANTE M. LANTIN (SGD.) NABOR C. GAVIOLA
Chairman Member
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